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February 10,2017

Marlene Dortch, Secretary

The Federal Communications Commission
The Portals — 455 12t Street, SW
Washington DC 20554

RE: Hochman Hawaii Three, Inc.
K298BA (FCC ID 153520), K246BR (FCC ID 15109), K268BE 9FCC ID 148546)
Honolulu, HI

Dear Ms. Dortch:

OnJanuary 12, 2017, the tower site utilized by Hochman Hawaii Three, Inc., for three of its
translators in Honolulu, Hawaii, was vandalized and the transmission lines for each of the three stations
were stolen.

Pursuant to the Commission’s Rules, the licensee hereby notifies the Commission that each of
these three translator stations has been returned to full operation effective February 9, 2017.

Respectfully submitted,

Hochman Hawaii Three, Inc.
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Richard J. Hayes, Jr.

Its Counsel



